CORRESPONDENCE
2/10/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 00862-2020

Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 3:50 PM

To: Charles Murphy

Cc: Adam Teitzman; Hong Wang; Lee Eng Tan

Subject: RE: Dockets 20200000, 20170235, and 20170236 - DN 00031-2020

Thank you for the confirmation, Charlie. Per your instruction below, the City of Vero Beach’s Utility
Code, EM 880, will be reflected as inactive in MCD. Per our conversation, we cannot delete the
company code from MCD completely because it would delete historical information. A note was
placed in MCD regarding same.

Dorothy

From: Charles Murphy <cmurphy@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 3:23 PM

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Adam Teitzman <ATEITZMA@psc.state.fl.us>; Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Lee Eng Tan
<LTAN@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: RE: Dockets 20200000, 20170235, and 20170236 - DN 00031-2020

HI Dorothy,

The Vero Beach Utility no longer exists. If EM880 is Vero Beach’s code, as opposed to FPL’s code, the code should be
reflected as “ inactive” unless there is a way for that code to be deleted and cease to exist at all.

Charlie

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 3:09 PM

To: Charles Murphy

Cc: Adam Teitzman; Hong Wang

Subject: Dockets 20200000, 20170235, and 20170236 - DN 00031-2020

Hi Charlie,

We received DN 00031-2020 on 1/2/20 from City of Vero Beach/Rubin. He provided follow-up on
conversations with CLK/Teitzman and you regarding FPL's acquisition of the electric utility formerly
owned and operated by the City of Vero Beach, advising that the City of Vero Beach's authority to
operate as an electric utility should be cancelled, should not be identified in the Commission's records
as an active electric utility, and requesting that Company Code EM880 be changed to inactive

status. Please confirm whether or not to reflect Company Code EM880 as inactive in MCD.

Thank you for your help,

Dorothy





